
Tax reform is likely to be one of the dominant issues of the 2013 Minne-
sota Legislature, with both Gov. Mark Dayton and the Legislature likely 
to put forward significant proposals. 
 
The Citizens League, along with the Bush Foundation, have been trav-
eling around the state to get feedback and ideas from Minnesotans on 
what kind of reform they want to see. Join us for this Common Cents 
event to learn about what we are hearing from Minnesotans and to 
have a conversation about possible tax reform ideas for Minnesota. 
 
This will be an interactive gathering, so bring your feedback and ideas 
as well. 
 
Audience 

This forum is free and open to the public. This is an opportunity to be 
part of the democratic process and share views on issues facing our 
state and community.  

For more information: 

Website: Coming Soon!  

E-mail: Bob Cline,  robertclineaia@charter.net 

Tax Reform in Minnesota 

 Be part of  the conversation! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Date 

Wednesday 

January 16, 2013 
 

Time 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 
 

Place 

Rochester Public Library 

Auditorium 

101 2nd St SE 

Rochester MN  55904 
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